
Recabites Youth Ministries International Limited 
 

Dear friends and family,              5/11/2019 

Here is already the second newsletter 

of Recabites youth ministries. We are 

excited to share with you what has 

been going on the last few weeks. We 

have been busy with the registration 

process in Kampala and Jinja and we 

held a youth conference on Sunday the 

27th of October. We have seen Gods faithfulness and we are trusting that He will keep on 

helping us to do His work.  

 

First of all, we want to clarify the name of our organization. The official name for our 

ministry is Recabites Youth Ministries International Limited. We based the name on 

Jeremiah 35. In Jeremiah 35 the story is told about the family of the Recabites. God gave 

their forefather Jehonadab instructions how to be obedient to God. For generations the 

Recabites followed the commands that were given unto them by their forefather. Because 

of this, generations later, God used the family of the Recabites as an example to the 

Israelites about how to obey God’s words. As an organisation we also want to obey God fully 

and to follow Him wherever He calls us. We hope that our obedience to Christ will inspire 

the youth surrounding us, just as the Recabites were an example to the Israelites. We 

believe God called us to invest in the Ugandan youth so that they can live a Godfearing, 

healthy and productive life and so we want to obey Him in this. 

 

Part of this was officially registering our 

organization in Uganda and on the 18th of October 

this finally was realized. We are delighted that we 

can now operate completely legally all over Uganda 

and we want to thank you for your prayers as they 

mean a lot to us. The document in the picture is our 

official certificate of incorporation. Despite the 

organization being registered, it still needs to be 

based in Jinja, Uganda as that is where we are operating from, so we are still working upon 

this. We again needed to get some documents to hand in at the town council, so we went to 

Kampala to get a resolution and needed to draft several documents. We would appreciate 

prayer on this part of the registration process so that this process will run smoothly as 

well. 



Email address: recabitesyouthministries@gmail.com 

Whatsapp: +256757826712, +256789831978 

Facebook: @recabitesyouthministries 

Youtube: Recabites Youth Ministries International Limited 

Besides the registration process we 

have also been busy with organizing 

our second youth gathering on the 

27th of October at joy primary 

school, Jinja, Uganda. The theme was 

“Start small, grow big” and Njumi, 

Magret and Brian spoke. First of all, 

we are thankful that we saw Gods 

provision for the finances needed to organize the event. With this we were able to get a 

venue, pay for the transport costs for the speakers and we were able to buy some snacks 

and drinks for the youth. The youth gathering was a success. The turn up was a bit lower 

than expected as the rain hindered some youth to come. Despite the unfavorable weather, 

luckily still about 25 youngsters came to participate in the gathering. The first speaker 

shared about God being the one who started work and he encouraged the youth they should 

copy Him since we are all made in His image. The second speaker expanded on this topic and 

discussed different ways in which you can start small. God has given each of us talents that 

we can use to invest in God’s kingdom. The last speaker shared about poultry in specific as 

an example to start small and grow big and gave some practical advice about how to keep 

chicken as a source of income. We hope the youth got encouraged to start small and 

believe in themselves they can grow big. 

 

At the end of November we are planning to organize another 

gathering. The theme will be “We are the light of the World – 

Let’s live as examples to others”. We are still in the process of 

praying about whom to invite as speakers for this conference. We 

would appreciate your prayer in the preparation for this event and 

pray for us that God will provide financially so that we can have 

this gathering at the end of the month. If you want to keep 

updated, we have a Facebook page and a YouTube page. For any 

information you can also always send us an email or a WhatsApp 

message. The details are mentioned below. Thank you for reading 

our newsletter and praying for us. May God bless you. 

 

With kind regards, 

William, Ben-Alex, Joel, Anifu and Elise 


